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Willemskade, 11?

Rotterdam.

gth May, 1931,

Dear Mr, Carey,

T have to thank you for your letter of
the 7th instant regarding the first entry certificate
of the motorvessel "ALDEGONDA®, and with regard thereto
T may state that the Owners told me that the half
certificate issued in the first instance is on board
of the vessel but that they will have it returned, and
ag soon as this comes to hand T shall duly forward
same for cancellation,

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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E, Carey, Esd.,
T,ONDON,
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